
 
 

 

  

 

11 February 2019 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 

MENDIP SKI CENTRE - TUESDAY 5TH MARCH 2019 
                 

As part of our Project, Years 5 and 6 will be visiting The Mendip Ski Centre on Tuesday 5th 

March and taking part in three activities, tobogganing, orienteering and frisbee golf. 

The children will need to bring a packed lunch and plenty to drinks (not fizzy) – children 
who are entitled to a free school dinner will be provided with a lunch, but will need drinks 
for the day.  We will be back by the end of the school day. 
 
The children will need to be dressed to be active, and wear layers of clothing, including a 
warm coat, long trousers, trainers or wellies, and gloves. Children will not be allowed to 
take part in tobogganing without gloves, this is Mendip Snowsport Centre policy. 
 
To cover the cost and give permission for your child to go on the trip please make payment 
of £10 (£5 for pupil premium) via ParentPay by 25th February.  Although the cost is 
voluntary, in reality the trip will not be able to take place unless the costs are met. 
 
We will need a couple of adult helpers on the day so if you’re able to come along please let 
us know. 
  
We are very excited to provide this opportunity for the children and we are looking forward 
to an exciting day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Gould and Mrs Nicholson   
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